
BP44959298  19 November 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice of Proposed Amendments to DASR Part M AMC and GM   
 

 
DASA wishes to advise that Notice of Proposed Amendments (NPA) for DASR Change Proposal 
(DCP) 2024-033 has been published for external consultation and welcomes responses from the 
wider Defence aviation community prior to 13 Dec 24.  

  

The purpose of this NPA is to communicate intended rationalisation of ADF unique DASR M 
Acceptable Means of Compliance (AMC) and Guidance Material (GM), prior to the introduction of 
content from European Military Airworthiness Requirements (EMAR) M Edition 2.0 and EMAR 
CAMO Edition 1.0. 
To assist the Defence aviation community in initially transitioning to DASR, ADF unique AMC and 
GM (green text) was developed. It is proposed that some of this green text should be amended, 
removed or relocated to improve clarity and readability, as well as to facilitate a transition to the 
latest version of EMAR.  
 

  

NPA for DCP 2024-033 is available from DASA Policy Development Website 
 
Please send any requests for additional information or questions concerning this NPA to DASA at 
dasa.dasr@defence.gov.au  
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Note: DASA Newsbreak content is OFFICIAL and is intended as information only for Defence, contractor 
personnel, and other interested parties working in areas related to Defence aviation safety. 
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